LATOYA CANTRELL, MAYOR

City oF NEwW ORLEANS

October 2, 2019

Ms. Lisha Wheeler

RE: HOUSING AUTHORITY OF NEW ORLEANS BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

Dear Ms, Wheeler:

Please accept this letter as notice of your removal from the Housing Authority of New Orleans
Board of Commissioners (HANO).

Thank you for promoting affordable housing in the Greater New Orleans Region, and I look
forward to working with you in a different capacity as we move New Orleans forward together.

If you have any questions, please reach out to Josh Cox at (504) 658-4953

Sincerely,
LaToya Cantre% 3
Mayor
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